
Report of the Executive Director for March 2018

● Wild Apricot
● Committee conference calls
● Budget work
● Conference call Maria about committee work and regional workshops
● Conference call with EDA pre Shape conference
● Arranged conference call with fundraising committee
● Working on regional health sharing workshop
● Met with Dianne Kazilionis about jump for heart and presenting at conference
● Follow up with Dianne K and SP Recreation staff to plan Jump for Heart
● Began process of transferring from Constant Contact to Wild Apricot
● SHAPE conference
● SAM meetings
● 2018/19 Budget meeting
● Email to Richard Johnston at Coastal Ridge Elem. School - #1 Jump/hoops school in

Maine
● Working on PE sharing session at East End School in Portland for spring
● Work on MAHPERD strategic plan
● Met with Maria – strategic plan/upcoming meeting/keynote for conference
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